Tweedsmuin
History Vol. 11



Calton

The cover of this book was donated by Robert "haley.

The title was written on it by Mrs. Max Whaley.

This book is the property of the Calton Women's Institute.

Table of Contents

Calton W. I. History. Executives and year elected to office. Committees for Historical Research & Current Events. Church History. School History. Village History & Current Events. Farm and Family History. Wedding Ammiversaries of 50 years or over. March of Time.

CALTON W. I. HISTORY

EXECUTIVES & YEAR ELECTED TO OFFICE

Pres.

1962 - Mrs. Graham Phillips, Sec. Mrs. Chas. Phillips,

D. D. Mrs. H. Matthews.

1964 - Pres. Mrs. Max Whaley, Sec. Mrs. Chas. Phillips,
D. D. Mrs. Graham Phillips

NOTE: The election for office of secretary follows one year later than others, keeping in mind that we elect our officers every two years. Hence the office for Sec. Treas. Will be open at annual meeting March, 1965.

1965 - Secretary - Mrs. Chas. Phillips.

1966 - President - Mrs. Chas. Phillimore, Secretary - Mrs.

Charles Phillips. D.D. Mrs. Max Whaley. Secretary - Mrs. Robert Kennedy.

1968 President - Mrs. Charles Phillimore, Sec. Mrs. Robert Kennedy, D.D. Mrs. Hugh Matthews.

1969 Secretary - Mrs. Robert Kennedy 1970 President - Mrs. Charles Phillips Secretary - Mrs. R. Kennedy D. D. - Mrs. Hugh Matthews

1971 Secretary - Mrs. Robert Kennedy 1972 President - Mrs. Anthony Kennedy Secretary - Mrs. Robert Kennedy D. D. - Mrs. Charles Phillips

HISTORICAL RESEARCH & CURRENT EVENES CONVENERS

1962 - Mrs. Murray Welfe Furator Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Assistant Mrs. A. Pardon 5

1963 - Mrs. Murray Welfe Curator (Tweedsmuir) Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Assistant Mrs. A. Pardon

1964 - Convener - Mrs. Stewart Kinsey.

1964 - Curator - Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Assistant Mrs. A.Parden

1965 - Convener - Mrs. teward Kinsey.

1965 - Curator - Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Ass't. Mrs. A. Pardon 1966 - Curator - Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Ass't. Mrs. A. Pardon

1968 - Convener - Mrs. Stewart Kinsey.

1968 - Curator Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Assistant Mrs. A. Pardon.

1969 - 70 Convenor - Mrs. R. Kinsey, Curator for Tweedsmuir History - Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Assistant p Mrs. A. Pardon.

1970 - 71 Convenor - Mrs. Lela Bartlett - Curator - Mrs. Lela

1972 Bartlett - Mrs. Lela Bartlett

W. I. HISTORY



Members of Calton W. I., April, 1965

Front row from left to right - Mrs. Chas. Phillips, Mrs. Max Whaley, Mrs. Stanley James, Mrs. Chas. Phillips, Mrs. Lela Bartlett, Mrs. Graham Phillips.

Second row - Mrs. Alphons Pardon, Mrs. Nick Cerna, Mrs. Warren Graves, Mrs. Steve Naggy, Mrs. Hugh Matthews, Mrs. Robert Whaley, Mrs. John Rimnyak.

Third row - Mrs. Harold Paillips, Mrs. Anthony Kennedy, Mrs. Barry Kinsey, Mrs. Murray Wolfe, Mrs. Stewart Kinsey, Mrs. J. Koteles, Mrs. Albert Matthews.

W. I. HISTORY

4

The work of the Tweedsmuir History has now been separated from the committee on Historical Research. 1962.

The Custodian of the History Book is now known as the Curator.

In 1964 our dues have risen from 50q to \$1.00 per yr.

FISCAL YEAR 1964-65

Our expenses on our "Good Neighbour Project" for last fiscal year were the highest ever, amounting to over \$53.00. Annual meetings were changed from March to April.

In June Mr. Lyal Tate showed slides on Africa,

especially Rhedesia, picturing the tebacce industry.

At October meeting it was decided to change our regular meeting date to the second Wednesday in the month instead of the second Tuesday.

On May 12, 1964, our members went to St. Thomas Steak house for supper. After supper we went through "Elgin Manor" the new County House situated about 5 miles west of St. Thomas. It is not yet ready for opening.

FISCAL YEAR 1965-66

During this year our members assisted at the County Museum tea, also at Elgin Manor and the Well-Baby Clinic in Aylmer. We donated cookies to the St. *homas, Ontario Hospital Carnival Day.

Cash donations were made to the following: St. Thomas, Elgin Retarded children Association, Child Health Clinic, Community Hall, N.W. Territories, 8th grade award at Calton School and kept up our "Good Neighbour" project.

Some of our members went on the district bus trip to Detroit Zoological gardens.

In Nowember we held our annual bazaar and bake sale. In *epruary we put on a penny sale.

Jointly with the Hall Committee we purchased a new set of dishes for the hall.

At June meeting Mr. George Chiverton showed pictures of places and scenes in Northern Ontario. At January meeting Mr. Lyle Tait showed a film on Turkey and other middle eastern centres taken while he was a delegate at World Tobacco Congress. At the October meeting wiss Catherine McDowell of Eden spoke on her travels in Canada and United

States.

Cont'd.next page

as a centennial project we paid fifty per count (\$144.80) of cost of painting interior of Community Hall.

W. I. HISTORY

At February meeting Mr. Chas. Phillips spoke on Community College and County planning.

Our membership is 27.

Area convention was held at Stratford.

FISCAL YEAR 1966 - 1967

27 Members. Purchased new flag to place in Community Hall. District Annual held at Glanworth. Area Convention held at Goderich. We kept up our good neighbour project. Took part in programme at Winter Picnic. Assisted at Elgin Manor in January and February' At East Elgin Well-baby clinic' At St. Thomas-Elgin Museum tea. Two Centennial costumes were made by Mrs. Robert Whaley and Mrs. Murray Laid law. Dresses were to use in 'entennial celebration activities. We purchased a new flag and placed it in our Community Hall' also donated \$50.00 toward upkeep of hall. Gifts were made to patients at Ontario Hospital, St. Thomas. New song sheets were purchased to use in Community Hall. Donated \$15.00 to County Museum, St. Thomas. Awarded \$5.00 to pupil obtaining highest mark in Grade 8 in Calton School! Also sent donation to child health clinic' children's hospital, etc. On the occasion of one of our meeting nights, we toured Calton's only industry (outside of farming) this industry is known as ETBO General Industrial Engraving.



Mrs. Elarles Philips dressed in centennial dress she made herself. Picture was taken as she was ready to go to a Trufedsmuir Lea at Sparta.



8



RECEIVE LIFE MEMBERSHIPS—Some of the new life members look on while Mrs. Gowan Young (front, middle), outgoing president, and Mrs. Marjorie Carter, secretary-treasurer, congratulate Mrs. Charles Phillips (right), elected 1967-68 president at the East Elgin Women's Institute annual meeting in Aylmer Tuesday. Life membership pins were

presented to (from left, middle row) Mrs. Lloyd Laidlaw, Kingsmill-Mapleton; Mrs. J. C. Jenkins, Kingsmill-Mapleton; Mrs. Roy McGregor, Kingsmill-Mapleton; Mrs. Annie McTaggart, Aylmer; and (from left, back row) Mrs. Blake Caswell, Eden; Mrs. Gordon Wright, St. Andrews; Mrs. Blanche Curtis, North Yarmouth, and Mrs. Cyril Williams, North Yarmouth.—(T.-J. Aylmer Bureau photo)



From left to right.

Mrs. Hugh Mathens.

Mrs. Murray Laidlaw,

Mrs. Barry Kinsey.

Alress on the left was

made by Mrs. Robt. Whaley

and other two Ly

Mrs. Murray Laidlaw.